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 Letter No: 066/2023 

 
13th November 2023 
 
Dear Families, 

Carol Service – Wednesday 13th December 2023 

Your child will be taking part in our annual Carol Service at St Saviours Church, Sandpit 
Lane, St Albans on Wednesday 13th December at 7.00pm.  This is a traditional service 
of lessons and carols and will feature our choirs, Sinfonia and several smaller 
instrumental ensembles.  
 
During the day we will be rehearsing at the church and will be walking all students there 
and back.  We will leave school at the start of session 2 at 9.55am, and will return by 
3.00pm at the latest, in time for any students needing to get the bus.  Students will 
require a packed lunch on this day.  If your child usually receives free school meals and 
would like to have a packed lunch provided, please let us know.  I would strongly 
recommend wearing extra layers underneath their school uniform as the church tends to 
be rather cold!  They may also wish to pack a pair of trainers in their bag for walking to 
the church and back. 
 
Students must arrive at the church by 6.30pm in full school uniform for Years 7-11 and 
smart black concert dress for sixth form students. 
 
We do hope you will be able to join us for what is always a lovely festive event.  Tickets 
are available via The SandPit Theatre Box office on 01727 799565 or 
www.sandpittheatre.co.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Amy Stothard 
Director of Learning: Music 
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